
From: Lynne Stone
To: Kornhauser Kailey
Subject: Senate bill 580 - cyanide killing devices
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 4:04:58 PM

Dear Kailey,

I am a native of Condon in Gilliam County. As a senior citizen, I now have time to come home to the family ranch
and walk the remote and spectacular scenery in my homeland.

Am writing you, to ask your help to ban the use of cyanide (“coyote getters”) devices in Oregon. These retched
cyanide bombs have no place on the landscape and pose a risk to pets, my grandkids, or anyone who comes upon
one.

Please support SB 580.

Sincerely,

Lynne Potter Stone
Box 283
Condon OR 97834

Sent from my iPad
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